

ANDREW M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

July 19, 2017

Sherry Vill

Rochester, NY 14612

Dear Ms. Vill:

It was a pleasure to meet you recently. Thank you very much again for your hospitality.

We will continue to do all we can to provide relief and support to you and your fellow homeowners while strengthening the local infrastructure against future flooding. Thank you for your partnership – without question, cooperation is more important than ever in times like these. I look forward to continuing our work to ensure a stronger, safer future for the local community.

With warmest regards and best wishes.

Sincerely,

ANDREW M. CUOMO